

Protecting Public Health since 2001

2021 Opportunity Drive Roseville, CA 95678 main office (916) 380-5444 toll free (888) 768-2343 fax (916) 380-5455

www.placermosquito.org

October 18, 2019

Dear Councilmembers of the City of Rocklin:

The Placer Mosquito and Vector Control District Board of Trustees would like to acknowledge the contributions of Trustee Jill Gayaldo. During her term as a member of this Board, Trustee has served in the Personnel Committee. Trustee Gayaldo has personally made every effort to learn about, provide constructive criticism, and support the District and its operations. Her commitment to helping the District excel as a public agency has been greatly appreciated.

The Board of Trustees would like to request that the City of Rocklin consider reappointing Trustee Jill Gayaldo to the Placer Mosquito and Vector Control Board for another term.

Please remember that the City of Rocklin is permitted under the California Health and Safety Code to appoint any registered voter who is a resident of the City of Rocklin to serve as a District Trustee for a fixed term of either two or four years at the Council's discretion. It is not necessary for this appointee to be an elected official.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact the Board Secretary Isabel Alvarez at (916) 380-5444.

Sincerely,

Russ Kelley, Board President